
From: Rosemary Howe  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:39 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Islands Trust 2050 
 
We have been property owners for over 40 years at , North Pender Island.  While we 
have great respect for the Islands Trust we are disappointed to realize that the IslandsTrust lacks the 
resources to enforce their decisions.                                 Rosemary and John Howe 


